
TECUMSEH PARK GETS NEW ADDITION  

May 11 was a perfect day for 
the Tecumseh Park clean up,  
and play tube installation.  Sev-
en Kiwanis members, 6 Key Club 
members plus their faculty 
sponsors Kevin Johnson, and 
Kate Harland participated in 
the project.  The key club mem-
bers, and their advisors painted 
the Merry-Go-Round, then 
helped Kiwanis members rake 
leaves.  Kiwanis members along 
with the help of 4 men from the 
Tecumseh Township including 
Supervisor Roy Malloy, assem-
bled and installed the play tube.  
Steve Hennessey provided the 
auger for drilling holes for the 
tubes legs.  The township pre-
pared the site for the tube, and 
provided the edging and mulch.  
A picnic lunch was provided by 
the Tecumseh Kiwanis Club.  We 
started about 8am and were 
done around 2pm. 
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 CHRISTMAS IN ACTION 

 On April 
27, four Te-
cumseh Ki-
wanis  club 
members 

and 5  
SHHS Key 

Club members 
along with sev-
eral members 
of the  Fair-
lawn Heights 

Wesleyan 
Church  partic-

ipated in  
Christmas in 

Action.   
We painted 
the home 

of Ms. Bar-
bara John-
son, who 
was very 
grateful 
and loved 
the color. 
Larry put 

in a lot of hours getting the 
house ready to paint.  Ken 

worked to  rebuild the handi-
capped ramp.  Mary, Tom, and 
Larry helped paint the East 

Topeka home and members of 
the SHHS Key Club painted the garage.  Cindy 
brought lunch which was enjoyed by everyone.  
We started around 8am and finished by 3pm.   
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Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time. 

Meeting every Wednesday at 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall of the Tecumseh United Methodist Church 

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO VOLUNTEERED THEIR TIME AND TALENTS THIS MONTH 


